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SUBJECT: Rescission oflnsurance Bulletins 

The Department oflnsurance and Financial Services (DIFS) periodically issues bulletins to 
provide information and guidance to the public and to entities regulated by DIFS. Bulletins are 
only advisory in nature and do not have the force and effect of law. Bulletins may become 
obsolete or outdated because of changes in statutes, rnles, or policies or they may be superseded 
by new bulletins with updated information. 

DIFS recently reviewed insurance-related bulletins and concluded that the bulletins below are 
obsolete or outdated. Consequently they are rescinded as of this date. 

Bulletin Number Reason for Rescinding Bulletin 

Bulletin No. 82-02 This bulletin was issued to explain changes to Chapter 52 of the 
Insurance Code after it was amended in 1981. However, because 
of subsequent amendments to Chapter 52, the bulletin no longer 
has any practical value. Furthermore, the bulletin contains outdated 
organization references. 

Bulletin No. 97-01 This bulletin contains outdated information ( e.g., a requirement for 
the use of diskettes to file forms). It also references and relies on 
an earlier bulletin that has been superseded. 

Bulletin No. 2001-02-INS The information in this bulletin is outdated. Guidance about the 
filing of insurance company and HMO statements is now annually 
updated and transmitted by an order of the Director. 

Any questions regarding this memorandum should be directed to: 

Department of Insurance and Financial Services 
Office oflnsurance Evaluation 

(517) 373-0246 
rzepeckim@michigan.gov 

StreeVOelivery Address: 611 W. OTTAWA ST., 3"' FLOOR, LANSING, MICHIGAN 48933 
Mailing Address: P.O. BOX 30220, LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909-7720 
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